
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 26th November 2013 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the supportive and considerate 

parents and carers who make up the vast majority of our school community. 

Mutual respect for the values of the school helps ensure that it remains a safe 

place for our pupils, staff and all other members of our community. We are 

fortunate that Archibald First School is in this position.  

 

However on isolated occasions recently, behaviour has been demonstrated that 

is inappropriate to the school environment. 

 

I wish to reassure the school community that the school will not tolerate 

abusive, threatening or violent behaviour. If necessary, I will take appropriate 

actions, including denial of permission for parents / carers to enter the school 

and possible prosecution. 

 

Please feel free to raise any issues or concerns you have in order for us all to 

continue to provide the safe, welcoming and mutually respectful environment 

we would wish for all our children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. J. M. Bayes 

Head teacher. 


